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Communist Party of Cuba
International Department
La Havana
Athens, September 12, 2017
Dear comrades,

We would like to express our sadness concerning the victims and damage caused by the passing of Hurricane Irma through Cuba.

We please ask you to convey to the workers and authorities of Cuba the solidarity of the KKE regarding the enormous efforts that have been made and are being made to minimize the consequences of the unprecedented bad weather and to rapidly repair the damages and the infrastructure.

With comradely greetings,

International Relations Section of the CC of the KKE
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